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May 18, 2023 

 

Dear GHBC Residents, 

The Infection Precaution and Planning (IPP) team meets regularly to 
monitor the latest policies, guidance and case rates in our region and on 
our campuses. At their meeting earlier this week, the IPP team discussed 
upcoming vaccine clinic dates for those who qualify for a second dose of 
the bivalent COVID-19 vaccine. Additionally, the team decided to move 
forward with our third phase of gradual reduction in mask requirements. 

Phase 3 goes into effect on Friday, May 19 with the following updates:  

• Residents, team members, visitors and vendors are no longer 
required to wear masks in the Health Care Center.  

• Team members and vendors are no longer required to wear a mask 
if they are in residents’ apartments when residents are present. 

As before, any individual who prefers to wear a mask may do so in all 
areas and at any time. We ask you to be mindful of residents and team 
members who might prefer to wear a mask, and whether or not they are 
comfortable around others who are not wearing masks. Reasonable 
accommodations can and should be made for these individuals. 

If you have questions about our mask policies, please contact Shelby 
Garlick at 703.578.7271. 

COVID-19 Vaccine Booster Clinics 

The CDC recently approved a second dose of the updated bivalent 
vaccine from Pfizer-BioNTech or Moderna for those who are 65+ or who 
are moderately or severely immunocompromised.  
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We are partnering once again with Van Dorn Pharmacy to offer the 
booster dose to any residents or qualifying team members who wish to 
receive it.  

Vaccine clinics will be held in the Auditorium on June 15. Email 
ghbcvax@goodwinliving.org to schedule your appointment to receive 
the booster dose. 

Thank you for your continued support and your commitment to our 
protocols.  

Best Regards, 

Justin Carwile 
Executive Director, Goodwin House Bailey’s Crossroads 
JCarwile@GoodwinLiving.org | 703.578.7100 

mailto:ghbcvax@goodwinliving.org
mailto:JCarwile@GoodwinLiving.org

